HOT SPRINGS

VILLAGE
S

THE HSVPOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS INVITES
YOU TO AWELCOME RECEPTION FOR OUR NEW
GENERAL MANAGER, KELLY HALE

When: Tuesday, February 22, 2022, 4:00 - 6:00 pm
Where: Coronado Community Center
Details: Hors d'Oeuvres from local restaurants and a no-host bar will be
available
What Else: Prize Drawing
Please join us in welcoming Kelly as he begins in his position as General
Manager. You'll have the opportunity to meet Kelly and his team of POA
staffers, schmooze with other residents, and enjoy refreshments!




